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Oakhill News   

Dates Next Week 

Tuesday 20th June 2017 
Year 3 Vestry House Trip 
9.00 School Nurse 
 
Thursday 22nd June 2017 
9.15 Year 5 & 6 Learning Workshop 
Year 2 Value Games Pool & Track  
3.00 Year 5 Class Assembly 
 
Friday 23rd June 2017 
Year 5 Value Games Peter May  
 
 

Up & Coming Dates 

Monday26th June 2017 
INSET Day –School Closed 
 
Wednesday 28th June 2017 
11.00 & 2.30 EYFS Sports Day  
 
Thursday 29th June 2017 
9.15 Year 3&4 Learning Workshop 
9.30 KS1 Sports Day 
3.00 Year 3 Class Assembly 
 
Friday 30th June 2017 
9.30 KS2 Sports Day at Peter May 
 
Monday 3rd July 2017 
Year 6 York Residential (3 days) 
  
Tuesday 4th July 2017 
9.00 School Nurse 
 
Wednesday 5th July 2017 
10.30 Reception Induction Meeting & 
Lunch 
 
Thursday 6th July 2017 
3.00 Year 2 Class Assembly 

Summer Term 2 
 

Dear Parents/ Carer, 

 
This week Year 1 children have all completed the statutory 
phonics check. They all had a very positive attitude towards this 
task and were happy to have the opportunity off show off the 
skills that they have learned. Results will be sent home on the 
children’s end of year report card. All children will receive a 
report card at the end of the year to inform you of your child’s 
end of year attainment, this will be followed by parents evening 
(so that you will have the opportunity to talk to your child’s 
teacher. 
 
Clean Air Day: Thank you to FOSA for organising wrist bands 
for all of the children to wear on Clean Air Day. The children 
enjoyed wearing them for the day. 

 

 

Y6 maths games: This week Year 6 pupils designed and 
made maths games for Year 2. They looked at the end of 
year expectations for Year 2 and used these targets to create 
fun maths games to play with the children. A great time was 
had by all! 
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Attendance – Summer 2 
 
Week 36: 12th June – 16th June  

2017 
Highest: Year 1 = 99.7% 

 
 

 
 

Year 1 – Chloe for your brilliant 

performance of a poem 

Year 2 – Katie for good 
concentration for her learning 
 
Year 3 – Phoebe for being a 
fantastic role model and always 
working hard across the entire 
curriculum 
 
Year 4TC - Ethan for a fantastic 
attitude to learning 
 
Year 4DM – Krystal for her good 
sportsmanship in PE 
 
Year 5 – Hadiyah for her 
aspiration and hard work.  She 
hasn’t missed a maths breakfast 
club and is always ready to learn 
 
Year 6 - Takunda for being a 
fantastic role model and showing 
exceptional character 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Year 4TC - Annabelle & Jonny 
Year 5 – Mila & Celeste 

 

 
  

 
 

  

   
 

   
 

 
 
Learning workshop: This half term our learning workshops 
are focused of performance and how drama supports children’s 
understanding and enjoyment of literacy. Next week (Thursday 
22nd 9am) the workshop will be for families of Year 5 and Year 
6. We look forward to seeing you there. The learning around 
performance is a build up to a whole school performance which 
will take place on Thursday 13th July, tickets will be allocated to 
families for one of three performances. 
 
Sports Days: Letters have been emailed to all families this 
week to let you know when our sports days are this term. The 
KS1 and KS2 events will be organised by J and C who provide 
our Friday sports coaching. We look forward to lots of 
competitive fun. 
 
Cup of kindness: This week Dylan in Year 2 has won the cup 
of kindness. His friends said that helps others if they fall over, 
has a great sense of humour and cheers them up. He plays with 
everyone and helps others with their learning if the get stuck. 
Well done Dylan. 
 
Weather: A reminder that it is forecast to be very hot at the 
start of next week, Please ensure that your child has a water 
bottle, sun hat and has applied sun screen before school. 
 
Have a lovely weekend 
 
 
Mrs Brandon 
Head of School 
 
 
 
  


